
International Conference on Engineering Education Accreditation (ICEEA 2024) 
 

 
 
The Myanmar Engineering Council is pleased to announce that the Annual International Conference (ICEEA 2024) will 
be held virtually in collaboration with the WFEO Committee on Education in Engineering (CEIE). 
The conference is scheduled to take place on July 23rd and 24th 2024, from 12:30 PM to 17:00 PM (Myanmar time: 
UTC+6:30) / 8:00 AM to 12:30 PM CEST. 
 
The registration page is available in this link. 
 
The Conference deliberations would be on the theme “Engineering Education for Better Engineering Solutions 
towards a Sustainable World“. 
 
As our objective is to harness the full potential of engineering through collaboration and knowledge sharing, the 
Myanmar Engineering Council and the WFEO-Standing Committee on Education in Engineering (CEIE) would like to 
extend a warmest invitation for your contribution and participation as our honorable speakers in ICEEA 2024. 
  
For more information: 
 ICEEA 2024 website 
 WFEO Committee on Education in Engineering (CEIE) website 
 Myanmar Engineering Council website 
 

https://www.myanmarengc.org/
https://iceea2024.com/
https://www.wfeo.org/committee-education-in-engineering/
https://iceea2024.com/registration
https://iceea2024.com/
https://www.wfeo.org/committee-education-in-engineering/
https://www.myanmarengc.org/

